March Holiday Practice Sessions
Posted on 7 Mar 2024.
Dear Parents/Guardians of the members of Damai's Ethnic Dance,

To prepare the dancers for the upcoming performances in Term 2, Ethnic Dance group will be organising
practice sessions on the following 2 days:

14/3 (Thurs): 9 am-12 pm
15/3 (Fri): 9 am-12 pm

We seek your support and understanding in ensuring that your child/ward is present for all the sessions.
Should your child/ward be unable to attend the practices if he/she is not feeling well or traveling
overseas, a medical certificate (MC) or parent’s letter is required to account for his/her absence.

Once again, we would like to express our gratitude for your generous support and kind understanding.

Should you require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact Mdm Hafizah or Mdm
Rahmayani, at 6443 6848. Alternatively, we can be reached via email.

On behalf of Ethnic Dance,
Ms Noorhafizah

(Teacher IC)



